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Mrs. Ethel 
Griffin Traywick

Mrs. Ethel Griffin
Traywick, 93, passed away

Saturday, July 16, 2011, at Hospice House of Union County.
Funeral Services were held on Tuesday, July 19, 2011, at

Union Grove Baptist Church.
Mrs. Traywick was born on June 12, 1918 to the late

James Quinton and Jesse Brooks Griffin.
She is survived by her husband of 75 years, Mr. LeRoy

Traywick.  In addition to her husband she is survived by two
sons, Bob J. Traywick (Delura) and Bill L. Traywick (Ann), all
of Marshville; two daughters, Gail T. Rushing of Salt Lake
City, Utah Janet T. Perkins of Marshville; two brothers,
William Griffin of Johnson City, TN and Brack T. Griffin of
Marshville; eleven grandchildren; and 22 Great grandchildren.
She also leaves behind two special friends, Sparky and Curly.

The family has requested that memorials may be made to
Union Grove Baptist Church, 2506 Old Lawyers Road,
Marshville, N.C. 28103

For family page and full obituary go to
www.morganandsonfuneralhome.com.
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Anson High School 
Volleyball Information

Volleyball tryouts for Anson High School will be held
from August 1, through August 2.  Those interested should
report to the gym from 5pm until 7:30pm.  A team camp will

be held August 3-5 from 8 a.m. until 12 noon. 
Anson Middle School volleyball camp for rising 7th and 8th graders will be held August 9-

11, from 9 a.m. until 12 noon.  Cost is $35.
Volleyball camp for rising 3rd through 6 grades will be held August 15-16, from 9 a.m.

until 12 noon.  Cost is $25.
For further information or if you have questions, contact Coach Celeste Dutton or Coach

Terry Ponds by calling 704-694-9301.

The Field of Dreams Has Something for Everyone
Fall ball sign ups at the Field of Dreams will be held on Saturday, August 6, and again on

Saturday, August 20, from 10 a.m. until 12 noon at the field.  If you are a returning player
from spring ball, the cost for registering is $35.  The cost for new players is $55.  The cost
for T-Ball age is $35.

You may also register online at www.sportsmanager.us/AAYA.htm.  
The Field of Dreams is also having sign ups for their Kickball League on the same dates as

listed above.  The cost is $200 per team.  Participants must be at least 16 years of age.  Please
contact Tony Thuleen at tthuleen8@yahoo.com.

The Field of Dreams would also like to announce a Corn Hole Tournament Fundraiser
to be held on Saturday, October 1.  The tournament will begin at 12 noon.  Please
contact Cathy Heavner at heavner@windstream.net or 704-272-9370.  The cost for
each tournament team is $25.  By Melanie Lyon

Anson High School Football to Host Founders Bank Border Bash
Are you ready for some football?  If so, then get ready for this year’s season to begin with the

Founders Bank Border Bash on Saturday, August 13, to be held in our own Bearcat Stadium.
Teams and game times are as follows:

• West Stanly Colts vs. McBee Panthers @ 6pm
• South Stanly Rebel Bulls vs. Pageland Central Eagles @ 7pm
• Albemarle Bulldogs vs. Chesterfield Rams @ 8pm
• Anson Bearcats vs. Cheraw Braves @ 9pm

Pre-sale tickets are available at Anson High School.  Call 704-694-9301 for more
information.  Tickets will be $7 at the gate.  Let’s go Cats!  By Melanie Lyon

Anson Middle School Athletic Physicals 
Anson Middle School athletic physicals will be provided by Anson Regional Medical Services.

All students who wish to participate in middle school sports much have a current physical on
file.  The programs involved are cheerleading, golf, volleyball, football, wrestling, basketball,
soccer, baseball and softball.  

Physical forms can be picked up at the middle school’s front office and will also be provided
by ARMS on the day of service.  If you have further questions please contact Mr. Corey Ross,
Athletic Director, at 704-694-3945.  The cost of the physical is $5 and a parent or guardian
must be present for the exam.

Dates for physicals will be provided on Wednesday, July 27, from 8 a.m. until 4 p.m.;
Tuesday, August 2, from 8 a.m. until 7 p.m.; and Tuesday, August 9, from 8 a.m. until 7 p.m.

Mr. Ross would like to thank Mrs. Gwen Reid and the staff at Anson Regional Medical
Services for providing these services to the students of Anson Middle School.    By Melanie Lyon

Parks and Recreation Adult Swim Lessons
Anson County Parks and Recreation is offering evening swim lessons for adults ages 18 and

older.  The classes will be on Monday, July 25, Wednesday, July 27, Monday, August 1, and
Wednesday, August 3.  Classes will last one hour, from 5 to 6 p.m., with a minimum of 6 and
a maximum of 12 in the class.

To register you can download a form at www.co.anson.nc.us/parks or contact Wendell
Small, CPRP, to receive a form at 704-694-5751.

Parks and Recreation Youth Swim Lessons
Anson County Parks and Recreation is offering evening swim lessons for youth ages 6 to

14.  The classes will be on Tuesday, July 26, Thursday, July 28, Tuesday, August 2, and
Thursday, August 4.  Classes last one hour, from 5 to 6 p.m., with a minimum of 6 and a
maximum of 12 in the class.

To register you can download a form at www.co.anson.nc.us/parks or contact Wendell
Small, CPRP, to receive a form at 704-694-5751.

Parks and Rec Fall Sports Registration
Anson County Parks and Recreation fall registrations will

run through August 31.  They are offering:
• Fall Football (3rd-6th grade)
• Cheerleader (3rd-6th grade)
• Girls Fast Pitch Softball (ages 4-18)
• Coach Pitch Baseball (ages 7-10)
• Tee Ball (ages 4-6)
• Micro Soccer (ages 3-4)
• Youth Soccer (K-12th grade)
• Flag Football (2nd-4th grade) is being considered if there is
enough interest in the community

You may register at Little Park Monday through Friday,
8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m.  The deadline to register is Wednesday,
August 31.  The cost for all programs is $25, except for Youth
Football which costs $30 and Cheerleader which costs $18.

For Youth Football you need a physical and a copy of your
birth certificate.

For more information contact Wanda Chappell at 704-694-
5868 or Wendell Small at 704-694-5751.

Registrations will take place at the following schools:
• Monday, August 29 - Lilesville Elementary baseball field &
Morven Elementary, 3 to 5 p.m.
• Tuesday, August 30 - Peachland & Ansonville Elementary
Schools, 3 to 5 p.m.
• Wednesday, August 31 - Wadesboro Elementary Gym &
Wadesboro Primary School

SPCC President’s List, Dean’s List for Spring 2011 Semester
South Piedmont Community College Vice President of Student Success Elaine Clodfelter

has released the names of students who have been included on the President’s List and Dean’s
List for the Spring Semester 2011.

Students on the President’s List were enrolled in an associate degree or diploma program
for a minimum of 12 credit hours and earned a 4.0 average. Students on the Dean’s List were
enrolled in an associate degree or diploma program for a minimum of 12 credit hours and
earned a grade point average of at least 3.5 on a 4.0 scale.

Only courses at or above the 100 level are considered in calculating the eligibility for
academic honors, and students are not eligible for consideration unless all coursework for the
semester is complete.

Listed below are Anson County students and their major.
PRESIDENT’S LIST
Kacy A. Burney - Medical Office Administration, Kimberly B. Jordan - A.G.E. - Associate
Degree Nursing, Amy V. Pope - Associate in Arts, Jannie D. Hunt - Office Administration,
Joshua B. Landon - Associate in Arts, Douglas P. Martin - Computer Information Technology,
Marcus A. Christon - Associate in Arts, Henry L. Nordan - Business Administration and
Victoria J. Tillman - Associate in Arts
DEAN’S LIST
Yolanda S. Kirkley - Medical Office Administration, Taniqua
L. Lindsey - Associate in Arts, Andrew J. Morris - Business
Administration, Aeriel J. Cauffman - A.G.E. - Medical
Assisting, Megan B. Sikes - Business Administration, Arsenio
E. Sturdivant - Associate in Arts, Chou Vang - Medical Office
Administration, Jerome M. Xiong - Comp Inf Tech - Operating
Systems Certificate, Matthew A. Ashby - Electrical/Electronics
Technology, Donny L. Dial - Computer Information
Technology, Brittany R. Diggs - A.G.E. - Associate Degree
Nursing, Laura K. Haynes - Associate in Arts, Kris L. Jackson
- A.G.E. - Medical Sonography, Dallas A. Jarrell - Criminal
Justice Technology, Melissa T. Shaw - Med Office Adm - Med
Ins Coding Diploma and Janie S. Trexler - Office
Administration

Hospice of Union County Recognized
as Official Certified Wildlife Habitat Site

The National Wildlife
Federation (NWF) has
recognized the Hospice of
Union County campus as an
official Certified Wildlife
Habitat site.  The campus
attracts a variety of birds and
butterflies by providing a
wildlife-friendly environment.
Debbie Foster, a leader with
H.A.W.K. (Habitat and
Wildlife Keepers) a local
chapter of the North Carolina
Wildlife Federation, led the
effort to get Hospice certified.

In order to become
certified, a property must
provide the four basic
elements that all wildlife need:
food, water, cover and places
to raise young.  In addition to
providing for wildlife, certified
habitats such as Hospice
conserve our natural
resources by reducing or
eliminating the need for
fertilizers, pesticides, and/or
irrigation water, which
ultimately protects the air, soil
and water throughout our
community.

If anyone would like to
know more about creating a
certified wildlife habitat go to
www.habitatsteward.org or
contact Debbie Foster at
fostdebbie@gmail.com.

Movie before 6pm only $4.50

Eastgate Stadium
Cinemas

Super Special Combo
Large Popcorn & 2 large

drinks with 1 refill $9
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704-982-9315 or
www.southeastcinemas.com
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WADESBORO CHIROPRACTIC
207 Morven Road • 704-694-7246

My name is Jimmy Preslar
and I want to share my story
with you.

I had surgery several
years ago and was still
having pain in my back and
neck.  I had been under
chiropractic care in the past

so I called Wadesboro Chiropractic and made an
appointment to see Dr. Dial.  I started treatments back
in January of this year at which time I was in pain
and could not do my normal activities such as fishing,
hunting and target shooting.  After my first visit I
could tell a difference in the way I felt.

Today my pain is gone, and I am back to my
normal activities and enjoying life.  I have better
mobility, and I am back on the target range!

I would advise anybody having pain to see Dr. Dial
at Wadesboro Chiropractic.

Don’t suffer with your neck and back...see Dr. Dial. 
Jimmy Preslar

Mr. Preslar Is Pain Free and Enjoying Life!


